
 
 

 

 

 

 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager 
 
From: Amy P. Winn, CPA 
 Accounting Coordinator 
 
Date: June 16, 2015 
 
Re: Budget Amendment # 19 
 
 
The attached budget amendment allocates grant proceeds for the SGRTEX Building Reuse Grant 
from the NC Department of Commerce.  This grant is completely funded by the North Carolina 
Department of Commerce. 


